
TO:                D11N Board and Staff


FROM:           Larry Olson, DSO-AV


SUBJECT:      AuxAir Report for October 2018.


On Tuesday, 30 October, we held our last Squadron Dinner/Meeting for 2018.  We were very 
happy to have COMO Wally Smith and Jane Smith attend.  Wally gave us a "State of the 
District" report, which was vary informative and interesting.  Many of our members do not often 
hear information about the District and they all found Wally's comments of great interest.  
There were a number of questions and we had some good discussions.  Additionally, Wally 
talked about the larger Pac Area and gave us information from National and other Districts.  All 
appreciated Wally's talk.


On the personnel side, CDR Keenan granted DO waivers for two of our members, so they can 
complete there flight training and can begin flying missions in support of the Coast Guard and 
the Auxiliary.  We have four other auxiliary members in flight training and have several others 
who have expressed interest in participating with auxair.


Other activities and missions are continuing as normal.  We are providing logistics support 
between Air Station San Francisco and FOB Pt. Mugu.  We are also photographing and 
monitoring the CEMEX plant near Moss Landing.


Respectfully submitted,


Larry Olson

DSO-AV



